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God's hand is what you see!

Walls and Gate: A gate and wall were recently completed around C-tech, Christian Institute for Technical Studies, our
post-secondary school in southern, rural, Haiti. C-Tech was built on legally acquired land, but over time families have
built homes and settled themselves inside the edges of our property. The locally recognized way to prevent this is to
create walls that establish boundaries. We have allowed the families to remain by building around them. Now we
have a wall that completely encloses the campus, allowing for future growth. God is at work! y for your content.

Solar Panels: The availability and cost of electricity in Haiti is not dependable. A modern hospital must have
dependable power. In the Caribbean, solar power is dependable! Problem solved, and future energy costs
manageable. The solar systems at Hope Hospital and Children’s Village of Hope are almost finished. The solar powered
pump at Hope Hospital is working. God is at work!



Computers and Internet: Living up to its name, New Academy of Excellence, located at Village of Hope, teaches
computer skills and must be digitally linked to the world. A grant from

Cross International is making this a reality. Preparing our children for the future, and the world they will inhabit, has
always been the vision of the Foundation. God is at work!

Homes: Last fall, the families of five nursing students from C-tech lost everything in the devastation caused by
another earthquake. A student can’t excel if they fear for their family’s

survival. The photo of “A New Home,” is one of the houses being built by the families with funding and help from the
Foundation. The property will be in the name of the student, giving them a substantial foothold in the community
they will return to serve. God is at work!

Where there were problems, now there are solutions.
Where there was despair, now there is hope.

We are humbled and thankful for God's provision. None of this would be possible without friends like you and grantors
such as Cross International.

Thank you for your constant prayers and financial support.
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Follow us on Facebook for updates on a regular basis.
Click the icon below!!
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